
Please join us for a 
Cannabis Policy Listening Session 

Wednesday, March 27th  from 5:30 – 7:00 pm
@ Sheriff’s Office Community Room 5200 Soquel Ave, Santa Cruz

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/83724157530
 

The Board of Supervisors directed the Cannabis Licensing Office to 
seek input from the public regarding policies related to:
• Cannabis sales

• Limited sales of cannabis from cultivators directly to consumers
• Consumption

• At existing retail businesses
• At farms 

• Cultivation
• Changes to canopy limits (total area where cannabis can be grown on a parcel) 
• Increases to cultivation limits 

• Within Greenhouses
• Outdoors 

• Co-location requirements

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/83724157530

